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To Whom It May Concern:

Tamerlane Ventures Ltd.

This letter will confrim my support as MLA for Hay River South for the proposed
Tamerlane Ventures project.

| have been provided with details of this proposed project through Tamerlane's
respresentatives, David Swisher and Jerry Demarco on their numerous visits to
the north. Their communication and consultation on this project has been
extensive and should serve as a model for companies wishing to do business in
the north.

Exploration and mining in the Pine Point area in the past provided a significant
contribution to Hay River's economy. Changes in markets and product demand
have once again created interest in the viability of mining in this area.

| am aware that Tamerlane is taking every opportunity to ensure that the
stringent environmental review process is being addressed to the fullest.

We wish them every success in their endeavour and look forward to the
anticipated economic activity in our community.

Yours truly,
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V' Jane Groehbwegen
MLA Hay River South
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